
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Growing Disciples  
Preparing People to Meet Jesus 

 

At Rockwood Adventist we are on a discipleship journey. 
Our mission is to grow as disciples and to help others grow 
as disciples too so together we will be prepared to meet Jesus. 
What does it mean to be a disciple of Jesus? 
 

Well, at Rockwood Adventist to be a disciple of Jesus means 
three things are happening in your life: 1) You are exploring 
the ways of Jesus, 2) Living the truth you discover from 
Jesus, and 3) Sharing the life you are receiving from Jesus. 
To facilitate this process every Wednesday night at 7:00 P.M. 
we offer the following small group growth opportunities:  
 

EXPLORING the WAY 
Explore the ways of Jesus by joining our Footsteps 
of Paul class.  

 

LIVING the TRUTH 
Join others who are learning to live the truth of 
Jesus by attending our Men of Faith small group, 
Mark My Words class, or the Power through 
Prayer small group. 
 

SHARING the LIFE  
The Mark My Words class is also for those who to 
share the life they’ve found in Jesus. You can share 
the life simply by inviting someone to join you for 
dinner and/or any of the other classes offered every 
Wednesday. Dinner starts at 6 pm. Class details are 
available in the lobby. 

 

 

                         

Week at a Glance  
 
Today               Fellowship Meal    12:15pm 
   Sunset-Farewell to Sabbath         8:05 pm 
 
 Sunday           Pathfinders      6:00pm 
 
Tuesday          Harvest Share    7:30am 
 
Wednesday   Community Meal     6:00pm 
 Classes for All Ages!     7:00pm 
 
Friday Sunset-Welcome the Sabbath                 8:13pm 
 
Next Sabbath:  Speaker:  Pastor Gene  11:00am 
                        Offering: OC Youth/Ed Fund 
   Sunset-Farewell to Sabbath                    8:14pm 
 
 

Do You Have An Urgent Prayer Request?  To start the 
prayer chain please call the church office (503) 661-4100.  

 
 

 
 

Contact Information 
 

Church Office Hours 
10-3 on Mon., 9-4 Tues. & Wed., 9-3 on Thurs. 

1910 SE 182nd Ave., Portland, OR 97233 
E-mail: RockwoodAdventist@gmail.com 

Phone: (503) 661-4100 
 

Please note that messages left on voice mail after office   
hours on Thursday will not be heard until Monday morning. 
 
Ministers Everyone          ask-them 
Lead Pastor Gene Heinrich (503) 781-5799 
Youth Pastor Jared Spano (503) 888-0141 
Secretary Kamille Ross (503) 661-4100 
Deacon Team Leader (this Week)              Mike Cianci 
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House of Prayer Experience 
9:30 A.M. to 9:55 A.M. 

 

Do you need hope? Do your friends, family, and/or neighbors 
need hope? Join our Church leaders every Sabbath morning as 
we pray for our community, our church, and our families. If 
you are longing for hope in the midst of apparent hopelessness 
the House of Prayer Experience is for you. 

 
Small Group Bible Study  

10:00 A.M. to 10:45 A.M. 
 

Please visit our information desk for a complete list of  
Saturday Morning Bible Study Groups.  We invite 

you to join the group of your choice. 
 

Worship 
 

11:00 A.M. to 12:15 P.M 
 

Welcome Pastor Gene  
 

Praise Time Beavercreek United Church of Christ 
 & Rockwood Adventist Church Combined Choirs 
 

“The Pathfinder Story” Scott Hill 
 

Lamb’s Offering Pathfinder Slide Show 
Children’s Story Scott Hill 
 

Gifts of Thanksgiving                                         Church Budget 
Brent Kight – Piano Offertory 

 

Pathfinder Pledge & Law        Brandon Jones & Randy Lee 
 

“Oh, We Are the Pathfinders Strong”           Congregation 
 

Prayer Garden  Brian Hill 
 

Worship in Music           Combined Choirs 
 

Scripture – Isaiah 6:8  Pathfinder Friends 
 

Worship in the Word    Tracy Wood 
 

Benediction Pastor Gene   
 

Organ Postlude Joyce Bredemeier 
 

 

Rockwood Community News 
 
Fellowship Meal with Our New Friends immediately after 
the worship service this morning.  Please join us downstairs 
for food, fellowship and sharing.   
 
We Want to Thank the Beavercreek United Church of Christ 
Choir for meeting with us and sharing their gift of song with 
us this morning. 
 
The Flowers this Morning are provided by the Kaufman 
Family in honor of their parent’s (Cliff and Emma Kaufman) 
60th wedding anniversary. 
 
All-Church Potluck on the First Sabbath of each month.  Our 
next all-church potluck will be on Sabbath, May 5. 
 
The King’s Heralds will be in concert here for the worship 
service on Sabbath, May 19.  Invite your friends and family! 
 
Spring Cleaning of the storage areas above the Training 
Chapel and Mother's rooms is about to begin!  If your church 
activity has items stored in these areas please contact Mike 
Cianci (503) 666-7920 or Karen Stefonek (503) 695-5565. 
 
Ladies ~ We still have a few openings for the Women’s 
Retreat at Menucha in Corbett, May 18-20.  Please pick up a 
registration form from the bulletin board by the front door 
and get it turned in as soon as possible.  April 25 is the 
deadline. If you have questions call Shirley Jordan (503) 667-
0230 or the church office (503) 661-4100. 
 
Transfers/First Reading ~ IN:  Shelly Hickethier from 
McCall, ID.  OUT:  Sherrie and Virgil Hiltenbrandt to The 
Village. 
 
Children’s Safety is a top priority at Rockwood Adventist.  
The Child Protection Policy and Guidelines are available on 
the bulletin board.  Parents please escort your children to the 
restrooms and be aware of their whereabouts at all times. 
 

 

Other News and Events 
 
ABC “Dollar Stretcher” Sale April 15-29. You may down-
load their sales flyer at www.abcflyer.com  
 
Big Lake Brochures are available on the lobby desk. If you 
know of a child who needs to go to summer camp please stop 
and pick one up. 
 
Canadian University Chamber Orchestra, directed by 
Jennifer Penner, will be in concert at the Sunnyside Adventist 
Church, 10501 SE Market St., on Tuesday, April 24, 7:30 pm. 
 
Women’s Health Works Fair on Sunday, April 29, 1:00 pm at 
the Adventist Medical Center Amphitheater, 10123 SE 
Market St.  Indulge in an afternoon of events and activities 
that will tantalize your senses, enhance your well-being and 
rejuvenate your mind, body, and spirit! There will be give-
away items from dozens of exhibitors. Dr. Brian Drake, MD, 
OBGYN will talk about how to prevent and treat common 
conditions related to women's health. Space is limited and 
reservations are required. Call 503-256-4000.  
 
Portland Adventist Academy Drama Department presents 
“We The People” at PAA on May 3 and May 6 at 7:00 pm.  
Drinks and dessert will be served.  $4 for students, $7 for 
adults and $25 for a family pass.  If you have questions call 
Maria Bibb at (503) 255-8372. 
 
The Nurse’s Dorm at Walla Walla School of Nursing is 
having a Yard Sale Fundraiser on May 20 from 11am-4pm.  If 
you would like to donate items from your crowded attics, 
garages or basements, please call Eileen Stuart at (503) 998-
0204.  Things in good condition only – no clothing!  Thanks. 
 
Better Life Broadcasting Campmeeting June 8 & 9, at Milo 
Adventist Academy in Days Creek, OR.  The keynote speaker 
will be Pastor Stephen Bohr. Several musical guests will also 
be featured. Registration begins April 2nd. For more 
information visit BetterLifeTV.tv or call (541) 474-3089. 


